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 Objection

Comments Having read the responses to the application from Surrey County Council I suggest that the plans 
clearly do represent an unacceptable impact on highway safety as Loxwood Road has no footpath for 
long lengths of the proposed access route. 
A large number of houses have no alternative pedestrian access. 
Throughout the week the Loxwood Road is used by pedestrians, cyclists and horse riders. 
While the impact may seem acceptable to developers the risks do not seem acceptable to local 
residents. 
 it would be interesting to ask the developers what level of increase in injury they consider to be 
acceptable. If the answer is none or close ti it then the application should be refused. 
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